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Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 29 July 2015
In attendance:

Dr Colin Machin (Chairman) (CM)





Mr John Bristow (JB)





Ms Pamila Kalia, Pharmacist (PK)

Ms Shahena Khatun – WMC (SK)

Mrs Ingrid Cunningham (IC)

Apologies:


Mrs Hasmeeta Parmar (HP)

Mr Alfred Geary (AF)






Mr Keith Verrall (KV)





Mr Simon Bardsley – WMC (SB)
ONGOING MATTERS

· SUGGESTIONS BOX

Nothing to report

· FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST REVIEW

There was only one response received for June which was positive and comments made were that reception are helpful and the early morning appointments are very useful.
Some suggestions for promoting this further:
· Posters on consulting room walls
· Box near the self-check in machine

· Poster on the windows to car park entrance

· Poster on notice board near front desk

CM suggested a target should be set to encourage staff to hand out the forms to be agreed by the PPG and Practice. PPG members suggest 1 per day per GP so approximately 5 a day; this gives us approximately 100 a month. SK will feed back to Practice and confirm at next meeting. Action: SK
· CCG/PPG NETWORK MEETING

JB attended the meeting on 18 June. There was mention of MIG (which was discussed at the last PPG meeting) and JB was surprised to note that all present were in favour and there were no concerns about information governance.
· PPG LOCALITY GROUP MEETING

CM was unable to attend the meeting and has not received any minutes for this as yet. JB asked if SB would mind updating the group on the Federation work when he next attends a meeting. Action: SK/SB
CM has also not had any feedback or an update from the Alliance regarding his nomination to become a representative for the Alliance.
· NORTH CHARNWOOD FEDERATION EVENT
CM and JB were both unable to attend the last event. No feedback was received about this and JB felt that there is still not enough information about what the Federation is trying to achieve by having these events. There did not seem to be much interest to attend these events.

MATTERS ARISING

· PPG AWARENESS WEEK
IC reported back on how the 2 days went. She spoke to quite a few people who seemed interested and handed out a few application forms. SK had left the promotional materials out for approximately 2 weeks in the hope it may create some interest and has had 2 requests for applications since the last meeting. No forms have been received back yet. IC suggested we could keep some application forms behind the newsletters. Action: SK
PK mentioned Rosebery recently ran a First Aid event to help promote the PPG to their patients and whether it was possible to hold such an event here. This was discussed and there would probably be an issue with the lack of space available.
· FLU CAMPAIGN
PK advised the group that a new initiative has been agreed for pharmacies with accredited staff to administer flu vaccinations for free to eligible patients. This is similar to how practices run their flu campaigns in that pharmacies will be reimbursed for this. This is due to start when the flu campaign starts in September. The practice has not been informed of this yet. PK does not have the details of the scheme yet as it has just been agreed and they are waiting for more information but she will let the practice know when she is aware. Action: PK
· NEW PPG MEMBER
All agreed that they are happy for the new application to be accepted and that the patient should be invited to the next meeting. Action: SK
· ONLINE REPEAT PRESCRIPTION ORDERING
The group wanted to know if we could get numbers for how many patients are using the online service. SK and PK said that EPS was running well and there had been no issues with the Spine recently. Action: SK
DATE OF NEXT MEETING:  6.00 PM – WEDNESDAY 26 AUGUST 2015
